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Our submission is in response to the consultation paper on Aged Care Program Redesign

(Consultation Paper 1).

The consultation paper discusses the redesign of aged care services for our nation’s future.

We welcome the opportunity to provide our feedback on the redesign to help identify gaps

and solutions in improving older people's access to allied health services, including dietetic

and nutrition services.

For our recommendations, download the full submission.
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